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Treasurer: Ann Hixson				 Supervisors: Ed Clem, Gerald Johnson    Chairman: Jason Rosing				         	 Wayne Jacobson, Al Bergquist 
______________________________________________________________________________                                                            
The Lake Eunice Township board held its monthly meeting at the town hall on July 14th, 2020 at 7:00 pm.    The minutes from the June meeting were reviewed and approved by a motion by Al Bergquist and seconded by Wayne Jacobson.   The treasurer report was reviewed.  The motion was made to approve the current treasurer’s report by Ed Clem and seconded by Wayne Jacobson.
The townhall painting project is completed.
The new ditch mowing contract was reviewed.  The township has an agreement with Harlan Hendrickson to provide ditch mowing, twice a year.  The contract was reviewed and approved with a motion from Ed Clem and seconded by Wayne Jacobson.  Heather Anderson will submit the contract to Mr. Hendrickson.
The asphalt cut outs are all completed. 
There was a storm on July 8th, 2020. Road Supervisors reviewed the damage that was done to Lake Eunice.  Toy Box Lane, Hienmark, Bullock Road and Lakeview Lane all had damage.  There is a possibility there could be some funding available from Becker County.  Supervisors discussed approving the work to be completed and will provide all estimates and pictures to Heather Anderson.   Also discussed was adding a speed limit sign by St. Mary’s of the Lakes.
The August meeting needs to be changed due to the upcoming election.  The August meeting will be held on August 18th, 2020 at 7:00 pm at the Townhall.  Heather Anderson will post this new meeting date.
Discussion in regards to spraying, ditch and brush removal.  The supervisors have been assessing and looking for noxious weeds.  Ed Clem will check with L and M to make sure Lake Eunice is getting the spraying they need to prevent the spread of noxious weeds. 
The Lake Eunice Compost site was discussed.  At last months meeting, Al Bergquist requested the township consider providing liability insurance for this site.  Carl Malmstrom, Lake Eunice Township Attorney, was contacted and a document was drawn up to reflect a 5-year lease to continue to provide this service to the Lake Eunice residents.  A motion was made to accept this resolution by Jerry Johnson and seconded by Ed Clem. The resolution was signed by Al Bergquist.  This will be submitted to the Minnesota Association of Townships and Heather Anderson will notify the township when the liability insurance starts.  
A motion was made to adjourn at 7:50 pm by Jerry Johnson and seconded by Ed Clem. 
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